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Hello Janice -

Please send this to the City Council members in advance of Monday's Council meeting. Thanks very
much.

Best,

Rob

__________________________________________________________________________________

Greetings, colleagues -

Hope this finds you well and are having a good week!

We'll be discussing the Hall Street solar project at our City Council meeting on Monday. As you are
aware, ReVision Energy is the contractor that has been chosen for this project and City Council
previously authorized the city manager to negotiate a final contract with ReVision for the project.
The original memo from our energy consultant Beth Greenbaltt dated March 30, 2020 was updated
and revised on June 15th, 2020. The project has both energy consumption and environmental
benefits to the city in keeping with the 100% renewable energy goal as adopted by the City Council.

Dan Weeks of ReVision Energy will be available for the discussion of this project on Monday
evening to provide additional insight on the project's design elements and financials. For example,
the inclusion of an additional security fence for the project may not be necessary given that the Hall
Street facility is already fenced, reducing the overall cost of the project. Other design elements and
approaches that may be of financial benefit to the city will also be discussed.

Best,

Rob Werner
Concord City Councilor, Ward 5
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